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3 November, 2009
Dear all,

a brief update on the outcomes of today's trialogue: no agreement was found on the layout and many other issues.  All the Swedish pres could propose was weak 'voluntary' wording on green public procurement, advertisement, layout & rescaling practically everything. The Parliament did not like most of this so as a result there will be another trialogue but an exact date has not been scheduled yet.

We've issued a brief very simple statement supporting the Parliament position, hopefully they won't give up to non-sense compromise. 
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to be continued....

Mariangiola

*********************************

Mariangiola Fabbri

Senior Energy Policy Officer

WWF European Policy Office (EPO)

Direct: +32 2 7400934 

Mobile: +32 499 539735

Switchboard: +32 2 743 8800

Fax: +32 2 743 8819

E-mail: mfabbri@wwfepo.org
The sole responsibility for the content of this update lies with the authors. It does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the European Union. The European Commission is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained therein.
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This press release and associated material can be found on www.panda.org/eu

WWF– World Wide Fund For Nature (also known as World Wildlife Fund)
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Too Many A-Grades, Class Dismissed: 

No Decision on the New Energy Labelling Directive

Today the Swedish Presidency led what was supposed to be the last Trialogue on the new Energy Labelling Directive for appliances, unsuccessfully trying to reach an agreement with European Parliament and European Commission. The European Parliament voted for a simple closed scale ranging from A to G in April, however the Swedish Presidency suggested additional A-grades (A to A++++), which would make A-grades accessible to products with low energy efficiency and confuse consumers. These opposite positions mirror the clashing interests of the industry on one hand, and consumer and environmental groups on the other hand. 


“Not everybody deserves an A-Grade. That’s why WWF is very pleased with the European Parliament’s determination to find a solution which serves the best interests of consumers and the environment”, says Mariangiola Fabbri, Energy Policy Officer at WWF.


A new Trialogue on Energy Labelling is yet to be scheduled. 

Also upcoming is the last Trialogue to revise the Energy Performance of Buildings Directive (EPBD) on 17 November. Currently, Europe’s buildings account for 40% of EU final energy use - which they waste in large proportion. This energy warms the climate instead of homes, wastes money in the family budget, and increases the EU’s dependence on foreign energy supply for absolutely no benefit to Europe or its citizens. Attached please find a letter that environmental NGOs sent to decision-makers to plea for an ambitious compromise on the final text of the EPBD.


Notes to the editors:


This statement and related material is available on: www.panda.org/eu

Further information:


Mariangiola Fabbri, Energy Policy Officer, WWF European Policy Office, Tel. +32 (0)2 740 09 36, email: mfabbri@wwfepo.org 

Stephanie Rhomberg, Communications and Press Officer Climate & Energy, WWF European Policy Office, Tel. +32 (0)2 740 88 06, Mob. +32 (0)495 273 319, email: srhomberg@wwfepo.org 





